
 
 

May 2023 

 

Dear Friend of the Fall Fair, 

We are back in full swing for the 164th annual Harriston-Minto Fall Fair on September 15, 16 and 
17 and we need your help! Our Fall Fair would not be possible without the generous 
contributions from community members such as yourself. Your sponsorship or donation helps 
us to provide a Fall Fair that is fun for the entire family. This year we are celebrating agriculture 
through our theme “Around the World in 3 Fair Days”, highlighting different food cultures and 
activities from across the globe. 

Your support helps provide prize money for fair entries, entertainment, food and fair activities for 
attendees to enjoy. This year we have developed a sponsorship booklet that gives you the 
opportunity to choose which activity or part of the Fall Fair that you would like to support. You 
will also see it outlines the benefits and recognition that you receive for each sponsorship level. 
In addition, your organization will be featured in our Fall Fair sponsorship directory. To be 
included in the sponsorship directory, please let us know if you can help by May 31, 2023. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Janna Anger at (519)551-4787 or 
jannaanger@gmail.com ; or our Treasurer (Sharon) at treasurer@harristonmintofair.ca .  

Thanks for considering helping us and we look forward to connecting with you. 

 Katherine Noble                                                                                   

Katherine Noble                      
President 
Harriston-Minto Agricultural Society  
 


